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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

I support this wholeheartedly and ask that you do as well. In-person with valid ID 

voting helps to eliminate fraudulent ballots for everyone. This will also help clean up 

our voter rolls that are riddled with people who are dead or are not citizens. It will also 

eliminate multiple ballots being sent to individuals who have visited a DMV (I know, 

hard to believe but absolutely happens). College students can get a ballot at their 

parents' home as well as at their college addresses.  There are accommodations 

made for those with disabilities. 

  

No matter what political side you sit on, everyone should want elections free of 

corruption. We can ensure this through this bill.  

Thank you. 


